Julie Cross

From: Webmaster

Sent: Sunday, October 17, 2021 8:18 PM To: Yolo County 2021 Redistricting

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* 2021 Redistricting Comment

2021 Redistricting Comment

Submission #: 1246234

IP Address:

Submission Date: 10/17/2021 8:18

Survey Time: 5 minutes, 38 seconds

You have a new online form submission.

Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Name

Phone

Email

Comment

I would like to request that the district maps not be redrawn. Winters should not be added to the fifth district due to its potential negative impact. Adding winters to the fifth district would impact the resources and funds that can be allotted to the remainder of the district towns. Additionally adding an additional incorporated city to the fifth district would reduce the current Latino population by 4-5%. We cannot allow the Latino community to be diluted. Please make slight modified changes

Attachment

Section Break

Thank you,

Yolo County

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE YOLO COUNTY. PLEASE USE CAUTION AND VALIDATE THE AUTHENTICITY OF THE EMAIL PRIOR TO CLICKING ANY LINKS OR PROVIDING ANY INFORMATION. IF YOU ARE UNSURE, PLEASE CONTACT THE HELPDESK (x5000) FOR ASSISTANCE]